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TH E U PJ O H N CO M PAN Y
NORTH HAVEN CONNECTICUT 06473

FINE CHEMICAL DIVISION

YE|2"|s?$'""May 23, 1980

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Dircctor
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA. 19406

1

Dear Mr. Grier:

This letter is with respect to your April 30 form letter concerning " Reports
to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission". .

We obtained a NRC license (06-17193-02) on speculation of purchasing a certain
nuclear device which we decided not to buy. The NRC was notified of this
decision (see attached letter).

1
What procedure do we have to implement in order to withdraw the license? i

Would you send me the appropriate forms and instructions so we will no
longer be listed in your active file.

Sincerely,

THE UPJOHN COMPANY
Fine Chemical Division
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W.

Dennis K. Chesney, PhD, Head
Analytical Chemistry & Quality Control
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